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‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 5:    Friday 8th May 2020 

VE Day- Home celebrations 

Make some bunting, wave your Union Jacks and make a trifle, the VE celebrations might 
not be those originally planned, but the tea parties and picnics can still go ahead in your 

home. 

 

PAWS Summer Term 
Well done to this week’s 
Diamond Children- 
 
 
Reception: Isla Tradgett           
Loic Hobbs 
Year1: Jackson Bevan 
Franky Ray Giles 
Year 2: Chloe Wintle 
Reuben Scott 
Year 3: Logan Hamblett 
RJ Ashton 
Year 4: Joshua Snook 
Thomas Daniels 
Year 5:Peyton Roberts 
Reece Cole 
Year 6: Finley Johnson 
Ryan Mitchell 
 
Congratulations to all of 
you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

BIG WRITE Challenge 

Title: The Cave 

Please use this title to 
inspire you to write. Your 
teachers love your entries 
on See Saw. Make sure 
you upload your writing 
so your teacher can read 
and comment on it for 
you. 

 

Thank you so much for 
joining in with our See 
Saw Rainbow 
Challenge. We are 
thinking of you all. The 
teachers have loved 
speaking on the 
telephone with you. 
We know nothing more 
than you about how we 
will reopen but 
hopefully on Sunday we 
will have a bit more 
news. 

On a final note:- Please understand that we know no more than you about reopening. 

We know many of you will have different feelings about sending your child back to school. 
Please be assured we will work with you in the time when it is right for you and your family. 

We are not here to pressure you, just support you doing the very best for your children. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip to the Isle of Wight 

We are so sorry for Year 6 that this trip will not go ahead. Fortunately, acting on the 
preference of the majority of Year 6 parents who when polled wanted us to cancel this 

trip, we have done this. Therefore, the good news is we are able to refund the monies paid 
to the school. We will do this by cheque in June when Mrs Hickey will be working. She will 
ring you individually to ask who you would like the cheque to be paid out to. Thank you for 

your patience. 

 

On line resources available from Public Health England to support you and your family with 
your mental health. 

MindEd educational resources for adults about children and young people’s mental health 

Every Mind Matters platform which supports looking after your own and other’s mental 
health 

Guidance on looking after wellbeing and mental health during the coronavirus outbreak. 

Guidance on supporting children’s  wellbeing and mental health 

All NHS mental health trusts are setting up 24/7 helplines and seeking to use digital and 
virtual channels to continue delivering support during the coronavirus outbreak. 

    Remember, what a great job you are doing just by being you, trying your best, every day. 

 

 

 

Well done, Lily-Mae. We 
love that you have 

completed this PAWS 
activity. 

Thank you Morrisons, for donating 
Easter Eggs to the teachers and Key 

Workers children. 

When we return to school we will be encouraging all children to bring in their own pencil 
cases.  In this way, we cut down the need to share equipment. You might like to start 

collecting a pencil, roller ball pen, ruler, rubber and coloured pencils together. 


